November 10, 1966

Leonard Latch
1317 Texas HAvenue
Lubbock, Texas

Re: Gas Injection Project

supply wWell, Berry A
No. 22 K 24-~17-27

Dear Mr. Latchs

We are in receipt of Form C-104 and Form C-102 which you
filed for the subject well, as requested by our letter of
October 24, 1966. As soon as administrative approval of the

non standard location is received from our Santa Fe office,
the forms will be approved and returned to you.

I:i there are any questions concerning this matter, do
not hesitate to call upon me.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist

RLS/bh






